
P.

 C70302

Ottawa, 29th November 1916.

sir,-

I beg to refer you to your letter of the 28th

February 1913,7-66-66,relating to the description proposed

to be entered in the patent of the right of way of the

Canadian Northernallway through the townplot of The Pas,

Man., and to request you to be good enough to state whether

the description referred to in the preceeding correspon-

dence is satisfactory to your Company, in order that the

patent may be issued.

We have received aamplaint from Mr.George A.

NoLelland, Town Solicitor, The Pas, Man, to the effect that

Your Company will not allow the strmets to be opened across

your line. You will note in the description above mentioned

that it is proposed to reserve certain street crossings.

It is thought advisable that your Company should arrive at

an understanding with the town officiale as to which street

are to be left open for the convenience of the public.

Your obedient servant,

&a J D McLean

Aest. Deputy and Secretary.

R.H.M.Temple Esq.,

7
Asst. Solicitor,

Canadian Norther'n Adilway,

Toronto, Ont.
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